
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 2/1/2011 11:10:55 AM

Souvall, Andrew (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=A3SU); 
'Prosper, Terrie D.' (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E Gas Transmission Link

Yes. Safe to assume they'll go on the web site? 
Trina

From: Prosper, Terrie D. [mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 11:04 AM 
To: Souvall, Andrew 
Cc: Horner, Trina
Subject: RE: PG&E Gas Transmission Link

Thanks! One other question for you. Will we receive electronic copies of whatever you're submitting to 
us today?

Terrie

From: Souvall, Andrew [mailto:A3Su@pge.com] 
Sent: Tue 2/1/2011 10:44 AM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D.
Cc: Horner, Trina
Subject: PG&E Gas Transmission Link

Terrie,

Here is the link to the gas transmission page on our website.

http://www.pqe.com/mvhome/edusafetv/svstemworks/qas/transmissionpipelines/

Thanks,
Andrew

Andrew Souvall
Manager, Media Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E)
415-973-2930

SB GT&S 0290454
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